Every Disabled Child Matters Campaign – how you can help: 

The Every Disabled Child Matters campaign has drafted a new Bill, which, if
it became law, would give families with disabled children a right to vital
short breaks. Our Bill - the Disabled Children's Short Breaks Bill - is
being launched at an event in Parliament on 21st November.

We need all our supporters to lobby their MP to ask them to come to the
launch, back our Bill and support our campaign objectives.

Please click on one of the links below and take a moment to send an email
to your MP.

If you live in England email your MP here:
http://www.advocacyonline.net/eactivist/srv/render?dDHqrS&view=GB,en,2001,11883,-1,n,n,n


If you live in Scotland, Wales or Northern Ireland email your MP here:
http://www.advocacyonline.net/eactivist/srv/render?HfZtPC&view=GB,en,2001,11903,-1,n,n,n


You can do this action even if you have already emailed your MP to ask them
to support the campaign. If you have had a response to any email you have
sent to your MP, you can mention their response when you send this second
email.

Also, please remember to edit your email before you send it - take out the
text in brackets, and if you want to, replace it with your own story.

This action is really important - if our Bill is going to become law, we
will need over 100 MPs to give it their support. Please do get involved -
and forward this email to anyone you know who hasn't yet signed up to the
campaign, asking them to sign up at http://www.edcm.org.uk and then click
on the action above to lobby their MP.

The Disabled Children's Short Breaks Bill supports the objectives of
Mencap's Breaking Point campaign in relation to children. The evidence for
why short breaks are so needed is on the Breaking Point website at
http://www.mencap.org.uk/breakingpoint  In Mencap's recent survey, 8 in 10
families caring for children reported that they were at or close to
breaking point because of a lack of short break services, and 1 in 3
families have experienced a cut in their short break services in the past
year.



